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Dear BBA Coordinator: 

The working cards (I refer to them as master cards) Carol refers to are 
being prepared at the Boone Station for those blocks we "seem" to have 
received all field forms for. We will send these master cards upon 
request to the coordinators who cannot spend time at the Boone Station 
preparing them themselves. Please contact me if you wish us to send you 
the master cards for your counties. To date, master cards have been 
prepared for about one-fourth of all blocks worked in. 

Tentatively, a BBA coordinator meeting will be held in January at the 
Boone Station. Dates suggested to date include January 5, 8, or 12. 
Please contact Carol or Jim Hansen with input about what date(s) you can 
attend. 

If you have questions or need to discuss something about the BBA data |! 
might help you with, feel free to call me at (515) 432-2823. 

Sincerely, 

Bruce Ehresman 

Nongame Wildlife Technician 
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CC: 

NALLACE STATE OFFICE BUILDING / DES MOINES, IOWA 50319/ 515-281-5145


